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16 May 2016 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Development Management Policies Development Plan Document (DPD) –  

Notice of the Proposed Main Modifications Consultation 

The hearing of the Development Management Policies DPD Examination took place on 10 May 

2016. The Schedule of Main Modifications that is now being published for consultation takes into 

account suggestions agreed at the hearing. The Main Modifications are considered necessary in 

order to make the Development Management Policies DPD legally compliant and/or sound. It is 

emphasised that the consultation only relates to the Main Modifications and not to any other aspects 

of the submitted DPD. Crucially, this consultation does not represent an opportunity to raise other 

matters which either were, or could have been part of the earlier representations or the hearing on 

the Development Management Policies DPD. There is also no need to repeat representations that 

have been submitted before, which has already been passed to the Inspector. 

For information purposes only the Council has also published a Schedule of Additional Modifications 

that will be incorporated into the DPD to enhance its quality. These Additional Modifications are not 

being consulted on.  

The Main Modifications are being consulted on between 17 May 2016 and 29 June 2016 (by 

5:00pm), and can be viewed: 

 On the Council’s website at http://www.woking2027.info/management; 

 At Woking Borough Council, Civic Offices, Gloucester Square, Woking, GU21 6YL. Monday 

to Friday 9am – 4.45pm; 

 At Woking, Byfleet, West Byfleet and Knaphill libraries. Please see www.surreycc.gov.uk for 

address and opening times of the libraries. 
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All representations must be received by 5pm on 29 June 2016 and can be submitted via: 

 The Council’s online form at http://www.woking2027.info/management; 

 Email to planning.policy@woking.gov.uk; or  

 Letter to The Planning Policy Team, Woking Borough Council, Civic Offices, Gloucester 

Square, Woking, Surrey, GU21 6YL 

If you require a paper copy of the Representation Form, please telephone Planning Policy on 01483 

743871, email planning.policy@woking.gov.uk or visit Civic Offices where they will be made 

available in Reception. 

The supporting Sustainability Appraisal and Habitats Regulations Assessment reports can also be 

viewed at the locations listed above and online. 

Please be aware that all comments will be made publically available and identifiable by name and 

organisation. Any other personal information provided will be processed by Woking Borough Council 

in line with the Data Protection Act 1998. 

If you have any questions regarding the consultation process, please do not hesitate to contact the 

Planning Policy Team on 01483 743871 or e-mail: planning.policy@woking.gov.uk.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Ernest Amoako 
Planning Policy Manager 
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